Dear Families,

Thank you again for the terrific response that we had for Children In Need - especially since we had to postpone our sponsored walk! We will be trying to reorganise this for this Friday - weather permitting of course!

This week we have been learning about the story of Cinderella! The children have had a lovely week, learning to make repeated pattern paper chains and writing lists of things to take to the ball. We have also been making salt dough decorations to sell at our Christmas fayre!

In phonics this week, we have been learning the following sounds:

cks tch nk

Please do try these at home - and of course try to read as much as possible - particularly those tricky words!

For Home Learning this week we would like the children to complete the Cinderella addition that we have included in their books.

Here are some dates for your diary:

7th December -Christmas dinner day

7th December - Christmas jumper day

9th December - Christmas Fayre - 3.30pm

Monday 12th December - Christmas performance (Times to be confirmed)

Tuesday 13th December - Queens Theatre - pantomime

Wednesday 14th December - Christmas performance

Thursday 15th December - Christmas performance

Friday 16th December - End of Term (class party!)

Many thanks!

The Reception Team

NB. As mentioned previously, PE kits will be required after Christmas - new school term starts on January 3rd.